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Comment - I urge the expansion of the Medicaid program to Virginia citizens that cannot afford health 
insurance. Why should I pay significant federal taxes so the Feds can financially support California's 
Medicaid expansion program and not to Virginia. It makes no sense to disadvantage Virginians in the 
health care arena. With Medicaid expansion Virginians will have access to preventive care and 
assessments that should improve the quality of life for our citizens. Why not take advantage of this new 
health insurance ability? It will save money and improve health in our great state at very little cost with the 
Feds returning Virginia tax dollars to Virginia residents.
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